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FDOT to Host Public Meeting for S.R. A1A (Avenida Menendez) at S.R. 
5 (King Street/Cathedral Place) Intersection Improvement 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – FDOT will hold a public meeting Wednesday, Nov. 8, 2023 to 
discuss proposed changes to the intersection of State Road A1A (Avenida Menendez) 
at State Road 5A (King Street/Cathedral Place) in St. Augustine. 
 
Proposed improvements include converting the existing intersection of State Road A1A 
(Avenida Menendez) at State Road 5A (King Street/Cathedral Place) into an innovative 
configuration designed to provide safer and more efficient traffic movement throughout 
the intersection. 
 
The meeting will take place virtually and in-person at St. Augustine City Hall, Alcazar 
Room, 75 King Street, St. Augustine, FL 32084. FDOT staff and consultants will be 
available from 4:30 to 6 p.m. to answer questions and accept comments. A formal 
hearing and public comment period will begin at 6 p.m. 
 
Project documents and virtual participation instructions are available at 
nflroads.com/VPH. Participants who are unable to attend the webinar virtually or 
attend in-person may listen to the meeting by calling by phone at (213) 929-4212 and 
entering access code 498-228-403. 
 
Both virtual and in-person participants will be given equal opportunity to ask questions 
and make oral statements for the project record. Written statements or other exhibits 
may be submitted in the comments section at nflroads.com/VPH or by directing them 
to Jeff Daugharty at Jeff.Daugharty@dot.state.fl.us or 2198 Edison Avenue, 
Jacksonville, FL 32204. All exhibits or statements postmarked by Nov. 18, 2023 will 
become part of the public hearing record. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app. 
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